
Autumn Term: December 2023 Lisnagelvin Primary School’s 

      Monthly Newsletter 

Lisnagelvin Leader 

Storytime with Mrs Claus 

The traditional ‘Supper with Santa’ event will re-
turn once again this year, in the form of ‘Storytime 
with Mrs Claus’.  Santa will make an appearance 
to give out presents and for a photograph oppor-
tunity.  The evening is planned for Thursday 7th 
December from 6.15pm – 8.30pm.   
Tickets, priced at £5.00 for Children (£3.00 for pre-school) and 
£2.50 for Adults, are available from the school office.  
 

KS2 Cinema Trip 

P5—P7 will be going to Brunswick Movie Bowl to see 
the film Wonka on Monday 18th December. Please 
ensure that your permission slip is returned to your 
child’s class teacher so that numbers can be confirmed 
with the Movie Bowl  

 

Christmas Concerts 

P1 – Wed 13th Dec 9.30 a.m. 

P2 – Wed 13th Dec 10.45 a.m.  

Voluntary donation in aid of our 
chosen charities. A crèche will operate 
in the cabins during both performances. 
Please note: P1 & P2 children will go home straight after their 
respective concerts.  Tea/Coffee will be available from half an 
hour before each performance. 

The charities we are supporting this Christmas are: 

• Foyle Hospice 

• Cahir’s Warriors 

• Abilities in Me 

• Chest Heart & Stroke 
 

PTA Movie Night 

On Thursday 14th December at 6.30pm, the PTA 
will be hosting a Christmas movie night.  Tickets go 
on sale on Tuesday 5th December. £1.50 per ticket 
or 4 tickets for £5.00.  Popcorn and sweets/drinks 
will be available for purchase on the evening 

 

PTA Bag packing 

Children in P6 and P7 will engage in Bag pack-
ing at Tesco Lisnagelvin on Wednesday 20th 
December from 9am – 5pm.  The school choir 
will also perform at Tesco between 1.30pm – 
2.30pm.  We hope you will come along and support our efforts. 

.P3 -  P4 Carol Service 

This year we plan to have a ‘Traditional Carol Service’ on 
Wednesday 20th December at 10.00am 
in School. This will be led by our children in 
KS1.  Again, there will be a collection in aid 
of our chosen charities. 

 

Festive Fridays 

Festive Fridays will take place, once again, this 
year.  Children may wear something Christmassy 
and Christmas activities/music will take place 
throughout the day(s). The first ‘Festive Friday’ 
will take place on Friday 1st December. 

 

Christmas Dinner 

Mrs McCrea, our cook, and her staff will be 
providing a traditional Christmas Dinner on 
Thursday 14th December for P1-P7.  If your 
child does not normally take school dinner and 
would like one, please inform the class teacher 
by Monday 11th December.  The cost is the 

usual price £2.60 (payable by those children not entitled to 
free school meals).  Please book and pay for this by Monday 
11th December using the school online payment app. All 
children are asked to wear something Christmassy for their 
Christmas dinner (eg. Jumper, hat, tinsel, etc.).  Children will 
go home at the following times P1 –P4 @1.15pm and 
P5-P7 @1.30pm 

 

Primary One Intake September 2023 

Applications for admission to Primary 1 will 
open on Tuesday 9th January 2024 at 
12 Noon and close on Friday 26th      
January 2024 at 12 Noon.  If you experi-
ence any difficulties, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school office, where we will endeavour to assist you.  Our 
Open Day will take place on Thursday 11th January 
from 9.30—10.15am and from 11.00—11.45am.  All 
welcome!!  Please contact school office to book a      
session.  Contact 02871347947. 

Christmas Holidays 

School will close for the Christmas holidays on Thursday 21st 
December at the following times: 

      12.00Noon  P5—P7 

      12.10pm     P1 - P4 

There will be no breakfast club or school lunch served that day.  School will re-
open on Thursday 4th January at 8.55am. 


